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Sunday Schedule: 
 
Dec. 7    
    Steve Schmunk – “The Juiciness of Judgment” 
 
Dec. 14 
    Roslyn McGrath – “Goddess Heart Rising and the Third Mary”  
 
Dec. 21 
    Christmas Program, and ************POTLUCK ************ 
 
Dec. 28 
    Eric Butterworth Audio Series, continued 
     
________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
  Announcements: 
 
It has been requested that we have some group/choral music as part of our Christmas service 
on Dec. 21st.  The more singers we have participating, the more interesting the choices of music will 
be.  The choices will be from music we have performed in the past, so there will be a base of singers 
who already know the music, thus making it easier for newcomers.  If you are interested, it is 
important to let Judy McGowan know as soon as possible. The small group has already had one 
rehearsal but we welcome more participation!  Remember, you don't have to have a solo voice to 
participate.  Also, any instrumentalists or solo singers are welcome. 
 
Just a reminder that our services run more smoothly if people have signed up ahead of time to be 
service leader, Daily Word and meditation leader, or music presenter.  The sign up sheet is on a clip 
board at the information table each Sunday morning.   We appreciate you mentally reviewing your 
personal schedule ahead of time so that you can commit to what is most convenient to you.  We love 
the variety of leadership, and we welcome beginners.  :) 
 
A few people have mentioned that they miss receiving the mailed copy of the newsletter. Some of you 
might find it easier to print out a copy each month and put it in somewhere for easy reference- like on 
your refrigerator.  
 
A reminder about the weekly Bishop Spong e-newsletter. If you are no longer receiving it but wish to, 
you must notify Judy to that effect.  Only people who request will receive it.   
________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
December Birthday Blessings and Love to 
 
    Dec. 9 Martha Penn Cablk 
    Dec.14 Carol Elder Birnbaum 
    Dec. 19 Karen Blonski 
    Dec. 22 Bill Waters 
    Dec. 26 Bob Lamb     
    Dec. 31 Nancy Irish 



________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Donations to Peter White Library: 
 
 
December- 
    Radical Forgiveness:  A revolutionary five-stage process to heal relationships, let go of anger and 
blame, and find peace in any situation 
    a CD set by Colin Tipping 
________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
Tithes: 
 
Unity of Inner Peace tithes on all donations.  Tithes for the third quarter were split evenly between the 
Great Lakes Recovery Center and Unity Worldwide.   
________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________ 
Prayer Support: 
 
We ask that you continue in your affirmations of health and well-being for Carol Birnbaum  and for 
any other of our Unity folk that may need or desire this energy.   
Also, we remind you that Silent Unity operates 24/7 to be of support when you have prayer 
requests.  Call 1-800-NOW-PRAY or 1-800-669-7729.  All calls are free and confidential. 
________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
General Information: 
 
Our services are held at the Marquette Federation of Women's Clubs building at 104 W. Ridge St., 
Marquette, MI 49855.  Sunday services begin at 10:00 AM.  All are welcome.  Please check our 
website for further information.  unityofinnerpeace.org 
 
Our Board officers are Judy McGowan, President; Steve Schmunk, Vice-President; David McGowan, 
Treasurer; Ann Russ, Secretary.  Members at large are Militza English, Bob Lamb, Richard Leinonen, 
and Bill Waters. 
 
"OUR VISION IS A HEALED WORLD." 
 


